
 
 
 
 
 

 
PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

for the week of August 25, 2013 

To date 504 parishioners have responded with pledges to the Annual 
Catholic Appeal by our diocese and parish. We have 2,925 registered 
parishioners, where are the other 2,421?  We need everyone to respond 
and be part of our Catholic Community…please respond today! 
 
Registration for Religious Education classes continues in the Education 

office, classes begin October 1st.  

We have added one more week for last minute registration for both 1st and 

2nd year Confirmation students. Registration is this Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday from 1:00pm until 6:00pm in the parish office. All 1st year 

students must be present to take an assessment test. 

St. Michael Youth Group is having a fundraiser at John’s Incredible Pizza 

on August 30th from 5:00pm and 8:00pm. Please come and bring the whole 

family. Enjoy all you can eat and join in playing in the Fun World activities. 

Just mention to the cashier that you are there for St. Michael Youth Group. 

Our Youth Group will receive 15% of all sales. Please support our Youth 

and have family fun at the same time. 

The Missionaries of Charity invite you to Holy Mass at St. Jude’s Shrine on 

Thursday, September 5th at 5:30pm to celebrate the feast day of our 

dearest mother, Blessed Teresa of Calcutta. The main celebrant of the 

mass will be Fr. Gerardo Fernandez. All are welcome, please invite your 

friends. 

The Bohol Clergy Concert will be performing here at St Michael Church on 
Saturday,Aug 31 at 7:00 PM.  The concert theme is on the life of St. Pedro 
Calungsod. Tickets are $20 and will be available for sale after masses and 
at the Parish office. 
 
There will be a second collection next week for Parish Projects. 

 


